
MINUTES 

Shakopee Youth Football Association 
December 15, 2021 

The meeting to be called to order by Zach Brazier at 6:00PM 

In attendance: ZB, EW, SE, BL, AP, RL, JH, PR, ST, SS, RB, JF  

 

Approval of past minutes, or further discussion 

 
Item to Discuss:  

• President Zach Brazier gave us a recap of the 2021 season. Some of the 
highlights were that registration was up and that we had a great first year of 
Spring Flag Football.  Zach also talked about it is like to be a member of the 
SYFA Board. 

• Coach Ray Betton joined us and spoke of the football program at the High 
School level and all the great things that are happening with Shakopee football at 
all levels.  The Youth Night for 2022 will be the 3rd game of the season against 
Farmington. 

• Art Cole and Ryan Magin received a plague for all their years of service on the 
SYFA Board. 

• Eric Wegner discussed 2021 finances. 

• Paul Ryan gave us an update on equipment.  The board is looking at purchasing 
new helmets and jerseys for the 2022 season. 

• Brian Lee spoke of the successful fundraiser that we had and will do again in 
2022.  Looking to have everyone use the app for purchases.  The association 
may also look at doing another fundraiser throughout the year to help with the 
cost of helmets. 

• Jareck Horton spoke of our Travel program.  We will be using MYAS again next 
year.  He also informed the group of possible moving to A/B teams at the travel 
level.  This is an item of that will be addressed at our next board meeting in 
January.  

• Joel Forsberg updated us on the Tournament Teams.  7th and 8th grade each had 
a team to compete.  Good learning experience and the players got more playing 
time.  We will be doing this again for the 2022 season. 

• Elected New Board Members: 
▪ President – AJ Paramo 
▪ Vice President – Zach Brazier 
▪ Treasurer – Ryan Liddell 
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▪ Secretary – Sara Ellingsworth 
▪ Travel Assistant – Michael Donadeo 
▪ Communication – Kim Graff 
▪ Gear Assistant – Mark Rylance 
▪ Coaches and Officials – Heather Striegel 
▪ At-Large – Jeremy Smith 
▪ At-Large – Jake Theisen 
▪ In House - TBD 

• Zach thanked everyone that stepped up to be part of the board and we look 
forward to a great 2022 season. 

 

 

Announcements   

Next Meeting—Wednesday, January 12, 2022 at Home Town Bank by Hy-Vee 


